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Nareka Jacques

From: Angela Faminoff <
Sent: Thursday, May 22, 2025 1:39 PM
To: Municipal Hall
Subject: Support for 4 pickleball courts at court #1 at Centennial Park

Categories: Pickleball

Dear Mayor and Councillors, 

Please add my name to the request of 4 pickleball courts at court #1 at Centennial Park. 

I've been a member of PCPC for a couple of years now. 

Below are just a few of several benefits in joining PCPC : 

 Physical health 
 Mental health 
 Social impact gathering folks of all ages with a shared passion 

A permanent pickleball court makes quite a bit of sense for this ever 
growing sport.  The demand for court time on the peninsula is 
massive. 
 
Kind regards, 
Angela Faminoff 
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